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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has been lovely seeing all of the children and staff in their ‘blue’ mufti today to show support and 

raise money for Mary as part of our contribution to 52 Lives school kindness project. We hope to raise 

enough money so that we can pay for her and her family to have a day out at Chester Zoo. If you want 

to know a little more about our school kindness project then please pop into the hall and look at the 

display at the back.  

 

Next week, our Year 6 children will sit their SATs tests. The children have worked incredibly hard all year 

and have been very well prepared by Mrs Pinsent and Mrs Raphael and all that we ask is that they try 

their best. Following this, the children will look forward to their residential to Osmington Bay – fingers 

crossed for sunshine.  

 

Best wishes  
 

Jo Hale                         

    
                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                

             
                                                                                                                                                                               
                    

 

               

 

 

Class Attendance 

Please see below class attendance 

figures for last week:  
 

Year R:  97.5% 

Year 1:  98.3% 

Year 2:  100% 

Year 3:  95.3% 

Year 4:  94.6% 

Year 5: 96.1% 

Year 6: 97.5% 
 

Congratulations to Year 2 for having 

100% attendance for the second 

week in a row! 
 

  

 

Quote of the week 

 

Love each other as brothers and 

sisters and honour others more 

than you do yourself.  

Romans 12 v10 

 

Well done to the following children, who were chosen 

as the class ‘Stars of the Week’ for today’s assembly: 

 

 Year R: Amelie 

 Year 1: Thomas 

 Year 2: Mack & Meg R 

 Year 3: Brooke & Finlay L 

 Year 4: Toby & Lola 

 Year 5: Olivia C & Edward 

 Year 6: George & Toby B 

 

The children are able to wear their ‘star’ badge for the 

week.  

 

Please can children return their badges to a member 

of staff in the school office the following Friday. 

 

If your child has received an award outside of school, 

then we would love to be able to present them with it 

in our weekly celebration assembly. 
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Dates for next week   
 

Monday 13th –  

Thursday 16th May 

SATS Week Year 6 

Monday 13th May Christian Aid Cake Sale 3pm 

Tuesday 14th May Girls’ Cricket at Shapwick 

Friday 17th May –  

Monday 20th May inclusive 

Year 6 Residential to PGL Osmington Bay 

 

FWPS Summer Fayre – 6th July 

Just to remind you that the Summer Fayre is now on 

Saturday 6th July. If you know of any family or friends 

who still have tomorrow’s date in their diaries and are 

not aware of the new date please pass on the details. 

Christian Aid Cake Sale 

 

Monday 13th May at 3pm 

 

It’s time to get baking!  

Please help support this event, all  

proceeds will go to Christian Aid. 
     

FWPS Summer Fayre Meeting 

Please come along to this 

meeting on Monday 13th May at 

7pm at The Red Lion. All 

welcome. 

 

 

Star of the Week Badges 

If your child has received a Star 

of the Week badge this 

academic year, please return 

to the school office. 

 

Thank you 

 
 

Recycling! 

We always want to do our best to care for our beautiful environment. Please bring any used 

batteries, ink cartridges, toners etc to the office to be sent off for recycling. Many thanks. 
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